
15. FENDALTON ROAD – TENDER EXTENSION

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Kevin Roche, DDI 941-536

The purpose of this report is to seek the Committee’s approval to delegate to the Land Transport
Subcommittee consideration of the tenders for the reconstruction of Fendalton Road and
recommendation on acceptance of a tender direct to the 25 July 2002 Council meeting.

BACKGROUND

As a consequence of requests from the contractors pricing the above project, the closing date for
tenders has now been extended by one week to close on 3 July 2002. As this is unlikely to allow
sufficient time for analysis of the tenders before the meeting of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities
Committee on 9 July 2002 approval is sought for the Committee to delegate this function to the Land
Transport Subcommittee which would then report direct to the July Council meeting.

Staff
Recommendation: That the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee delegate to the Land

Transport Subcommittee consideration of the tender results for the
reconstruction of Fendalton Road and recommendation on acceptance of a
tender direct to the 25 July 2002 Council meeting.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the above recommendation be adopted.


